
 
 

School Board News     September 2020 

Most Recent Meeting: Sept. 14 – Principal 
Rosann Doherty,  President Mike Bardot, Vice 
President Donna Pezold,  Recording Secretary 
Sharon Osborn, Marketing Officer Julie 
Basler, Corresponding Secretary Katie Eller, 
Kris Marino, Tony Scoggin, Jill Love, Fr. Benz.  
Absent:  Brian Krupich 

Enrollment Update  

While COVID-19 has 

certainly affected 

education decisions, we are pleased to 

say that the school enrollment 

numbers still look good.  There are 172 

students enrolled in the K-8 program 

and 15 registered for preschool. We 

are so thankful for each and every one 

of you! Please continue to invite new 

families to check out the school and 

register at any time.  Enrollment is 

open all year.  Brochures are available 

in the school office. 

 

 School Board 

Membership Change 

 Fr. Benz has appointed 

Kris Marino to fill a 

recently vacated seat on the school 

board.  Please join us in welcoming 

her! 

 

 

 

 

School Policy Review 

We have selected the 

committees to review the 

Health and Discipline Policies.  If you 

have any comments or concerns with 

these two sections in the St. Cletus 

School Handbook, please contact us. 

The teams for the school’s 5-year plan 

will also resume meeting in the coming 

months. 

 

 School Website 

Christine Poulter has been 

trying to update school 

website, but it is not within 

her area of expertise.  The school 

board will be looking at options for 

refreshing the website, and the new 

school Technology Coordinator will 

take over the maintenance of the site. 
 

Our next meeting will be Monday, 

October 5 at 6:15 p.m. in the St. Cletus 

Parish Center.  Visitors are always 

welcome!  If you would like to speak 

during the open forum, please contact 

Mike Bardot before the meeting: call 

636-751-5685 or email 

mikkatbard@sbcglobal.net.    
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